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Preface 
 
This report on the recovery period in Mozambique following the 2000/2001 floods was conducted by the 
ProVention Consortium as part of a five-country review of lessons learned from recovery after major natural 
disasters. The other four country studies – on Bangladesh, Honduras, India and Turkey – have been 
completed, and a Synthesis Report will be issued that summarizes the findings of the review. The 
ProVention Consortium is an international network of public, private, non-governmental, and academic 
organizations dedicated to reducing the impacts of disasters in developing countries. The activity was 
managed by the World Bank, and benefited from the guidance and conceptual inputs of a number of 
ProVention partners.  
 
The study team for this initiative consisted of: Alcira Kreimer and Margaret Arnold of the World Bank’s 
Hazard Management Unit (co-task team leaders for the activity); Tony Beck (lead consultant, India and 
Bangladesh desk reviews); John Telford (Honduras country mission and dissemination report); Peter Wiles 
(Mozambique country mission and Turkey desk study); Jonathan Agwe, Umkulthum Himid, María Eugenia 
Quintero, and Zoe Trohanis (research, editing, and administrative support).  Margaret Arnold and Alberto 
Harth also participated in the Honduras country mission. Kerry Selvester, Lourdes Fidalgo and Isabel 
Guzman of the Food Security and Nutrition Association, Maputo, carried out the Mozambique community 
survey. The Disaster Mitigation Institute (DMI), Ahmedabad, carried out the India community survey under 
the direction of Mihir Bhatt. Alberto Harth supervised the Honduras community survey, which was carried 
out by the Asociacion de Organismo No Gubernamentales (ASONOG), and in particular María López. 
Professor Nurul Alam of the Department of Anthropology, Jahanirnagar University, Dhaka, wrote a 
background paper for the Bangladesh desk review. Professor Polat Gulkan of the Disaster Management 
Research and Implementation Center, Middle East Technical University, wrote a background paper for the 
Turkey desk review.   
 
The guidance and support of the ad hoc committee that supervised the review is deeply appreciated:  
Margaret Arnold (World Bank), Yasemin Aysan (UNDP), Mihir Bhatt (DMI), John Borton (independent 
consultant), Eva von Oelreich (IFRC), Fenella Frost (DFID), Alberto Harth (CIVITAS), Alcira Kreimer (chair, 
World Bank), Ronald Parker (World Bank), David Peppiatt (ProVention Consortium), Aloysius Rego (ADPC), 
Sálvano Briceño, and Helena Molin Valdés (ISDR). 
 
The support and assistance provided by Kerry Selvester and Lourdes Fidalgo at ANSA is gratefully 
acknowledged. Zulfa Mulla and Daniel Liborio da Cruz e Sousa at the World Bank Maputo office, Alexander 
Aboagye and Carlos Mucapera at UNDP and Yohannes Giorgis in INGC were also most helpful in 
supporting the review. 
 
Thanks also go to a number of World Bank staff who supported this initiative and provided valuable 
feedback on the Mozambique case study:  Roberto Chavez, Eleoterio Codato, John Flora, James F. Ford, 
Darius Mans, Maryvonne Plessis-Fraissard, Nemat T. Shafik, and Kathy Sierra.  
 
Funding for the study was provided by the World Bank’s Hazard Management Unit, the UK’s Department for 
International Development and the Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs under the umbrella of the 
ProVention Consortium.  Their generous support is greatly appreciated.




